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Powering Improvement mentioned in Safety and Health Practitioner (May 2011) 
 
There is praise for the industry's Powering Improvement strategy at a Parliamentary 
Reception held by ENA on the 26th May and covered in Safety & Health Practitioner.  
 
Powering Improvement Article Featured in British Safety Council Magazine 
(November 2011) 
 
An article on the Background of Powering Improvement is published in the November edition 
of the BritSafe Magazine with quotes from Peter McCormick (Powering Improvement 
Coordinator at ENA)   
 






